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August 15, 2016 
  
 

Nikhil Nair 
Chemical and Biological Engineering 
 

 
Dear Nikhil, 
 

Each year, graduating seniors are given the opportunity to identify up to three faculty, 

administrators, or staff members from Tufts who have had a major impact on their undergraduate 

experience.  

 

I am delighted to report that from the senior surveys completed in May 2016, 3 graduate(s) felt 

that you were an individual who contributed significantly to the intellectual and personal 

development of his or her undergraduate experience.  If student(s) shared thoughts on how you 

positively impacted their Tufts experience, I have provided their commentary as an attachment.  

 

Your contribution to the intellectual and personal development of our students and your impact 

on the academic excellence of the School of Engineering are appreciated.  I am grateful for the 

opportunity to work with you, and extend my sincere thanks.  

  

 

 

Sincerely,  
 

 
Jianmin Qu 

Karol Family Professor 

Dean of Engineering 
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